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DATE:
June 24, 2010
FILE REF: AEPP-211-10
TO:
file
FROM:
Jane Malischke
SUBJECT:
ILIDS Installation on State Landing, Namakagon Lake
This memo is to document a meeting held on June 15, 2010 to discuss the installation of the remote cameral (ILIDS) on the state owned landing on Namakagon Lake in Sawyer County.  In attendance were the author, Kris Larsen, Joel Weinert – DNR Property Manager, Eric Lindberg – Consultant (Environmental Sentry Protection LLC), Steve Riley – Lake Namakagon Association representative.
The camera operation, hardware, location and timing of installation were discussed.  An explanation of the Land Use Agreement process and content was also shared.  Timing of the landing construction project was discussed in general and in relation to the timing of the installation of the ILIDS camera.   It was decided and agreed upon by all in attendance that it would be best if the camera installation was delayed, to be completed at the same time as the landing construction project.  The contractor used for the landing work would also install the hardware for the camera with oversight provided by the lake association consultant (Eric Lindberg).

The grant contract will be extended for one full year to account for the delay in the installation at this site and allow for the three full years of monitoring and financial recouping of project expenses.  No letter of request is necessary as we all agreed upon this course of action at the meeting.

cc.  Kris Larsen
